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We moved to our residence in 2018. We have made multiple property improvements. We have recently
had an appraisal on our property and know exactly what the property is worth. We have data from local
realtors that show the impact upon property values when solar farms are put in. | ask the you truly
consider the impact upon the local farmers, residents, farm logistics before you approve a solar farm
that is not needed.(Lack of local Demand).

Dustin Bethel

I would like for you to consider that every property owner that leased their property for the solar farm is
not a resident of this community. | ask that you please consider the impact upon our community when
making this decision. There is zero benefit to local residents and it will only impact our property values.

Dustin Bethel
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